
 
       

      Scoil Mhuire Gan Smál 

       New Inn, 

       Cashel, 

       Co. Tipperary. 
Phone/Fax (052) 7462122   

           June 2020 
 

Dear Parents 

 

As you will appreciate schools are trying to get organised for next September 2020 

without any clear guidance from the Department of Education at present. However, to 

help with some planning we will be grateful if you could indicate to us if you are willing 

to avail of the Book Rental Scheme again for September 2020. We would strongly 

encourage you to sign up for this as Booklists have not yet been finalised and may not 

be done so until late summer/September which leaves you very little opportunity to buy 

books for the start of the new academic year. 

 

The cost of the Book Rental scheme remains the same as last year - €55. Signing up and 

payment for this scheme can take place online until Monday 22nd June 2020. Please 

complete form at https://forms.gle/qjeZdQK9UeorUvNo7 to indicate your intentions re the 

book rental scheme. 

 

 
We would encourage as many as possible to pay online to IBAN: IE49BOFI90597769236177 

and mark your payment with your child’s name. If you are unable to do this we will also accept 

cheques/money orders in the post or dropped in our letterbox (located at the side door near the 

convent) 

 

 
If you are unable to do this online please email the school for a hard copy – 

info@newinngirlsschool.ie 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks for your co-operation and support. 

 

 
 

The Book Rental Scheme Committee 

Scoil Mhuire Gan Smál 
 

https://forms.gle/qjeZdQK9UeorUvNo7

